## NARROMINE SHIRE COUNCIL

ABN 99 352 328 405

"Times Change... Values Don't"



File No. 91,400, 92.047

6 August, 2014

Mr John Skinner,
Director – Network Regulation,
Australian Energy Regulator,
Level 20 – 175 Pitt Street,
SYDNEY NSW 2000
(via email to NSW <u>ACTelectricity@aer.gov.au</u>
Cc to <u>John.Skinner@aer.gov.au</u>

Dear Sir,

## Submission AER - Street Lighting

Narromine Shire Council wishes to confirm its support of the joint submission of the 12 member councils of the Orana Regional Organisation of Councils (OROC) prepared on our behalf by Peter Halyburton of Energy & Management Services.

The proposed increases in the cost of street lighting for councils, particularly small rural communities as ours, are not sustainable.

We trust our concerns will receive the appropriate consideration in determining a fairer outcome for all parties.

Thank you for the opportunity to put forward our case, contained in detail in the abovementioned joint submission.

Yours faithfully,

Greg Lamont,

General Manager.